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Advisory on Stepped Up Enforcement Checks on Safe Management Measures (SMMs) 

at Food and Beverage Premises 

 

1. With the upcoming festive period and start of Phase 3 of re-opening from 28 December 

2020, government agencies will be stepping up enforcement checks to ensure that F&B 

operators, premises owners and patrons comply with Safe Management Measures (SMMs). 

 

2. The stepped-up enforcement checks are necessary to mitigate the virus spread and 

continue to keep the community transmission low in Singapore amidst the further re-opening 

of activities, such as the increase in group size from 5 to 8 persons and increase in capacity 

limits of certain premises. F&B premises are reminded that the current group size limit of 5 

persons will apply until Phase 3 takes effect on 28 December.    

 

3. F&B premises that are in operation must implement SMMs as required by the Ministry 

of Manpower (MOM) and comply with the Covid-19 (Temporary Measures) (Control Order) 

Regulations.  

 

4. In addition, F&B premises are required to comply with the measures set out by 

Enterprise Singapore (ESG), Housing & Development Board (HDB), Singapore Food Agency 

(SFA), Singapore Tourism Board (STB) and Urban Redevelopment Authority (URA) in the 

joint “Advisory for Phase 2 Re-opening of Food & Beverage Establishments”. 

 

5.  We would like to remind F&B operators and premises owners that failure to comply 

with SMMs is a serious offence. We will not hesitate to take strict enforcement action against 

any breaches, including temporary closure of premises and the issuance of fines.  
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